
The Jackson County , MO Sheriff’s Office has partnered with an application called, “QLess” to begin 

managing Offender Registration appointments. Registered Offenders will be required to use the QLess 

system for any transactions that need to be made in-person with the Offender Registration Unit at  

1315 Locust Street , Kansas City, MO 64106 . This includes all registration appointments, and all in-

person updates to an offender’s registration. 

Offenders should use the QLess system to schedule their appointment ahead of time, from home, or 

from any location using a web browser or app on their computer, tablet, or phone. Offenders may 

also use the kiosk in the lobby of 1315 Locust Street, Kansas City, MO 64106. This allows Offenders 

to plan their appointments ahead of time, and spend as little time as possible waiting before being 

seen by the SORE unit Personnel. 

Offenders can also join a walk-in line using the kiosk setup in the lobby of 1315 Locust, Kansas City, 

MO 64106, which will tell them their estimated wait time, and notify them when it’s their time to be 

seen. 

Offenders can set QLess Appointments or get in line using the QLess Website: 

 From any internet connected device, visit the following URL: 

 https://kiosk.qless.com/kiosk/app/home/5100000230 

 Or using a smartphone, scan this QR code with the camera app to visit the URL: 

 

Offenders can set QLess Appointments or get in line using the QLess app on their Phone: 

Visit https://www.qless.com/L to download and install the QLess app for Apple or Android 

 

 

 

 

Offenders can set QLess Appointments or get in line using the Kiosk in the 1315 Locust Kansas City, MO 64016 lobby: 

Approach and interact with the kiosk, near the security desk inside the 1315 Locust Lobby. There are addi-

tional instructions posted at the kiosk. The kiosk can be used to set future appointments, or to join the walk-

in line to receive estimated wait times and reminders of when it’s your turn to be seen. 

 

The Sheriff’s Office is using the QLess system in an effort to better serve Registered Offenders by reducing their wait times when they 

need to visit the Offender Registration office. The Revised Statutes of the State of Missouri still require that all registration transac-

tions must occur in person. The QLess system does not change that requirement. Registered Offenders will only use the QLess       

system to schedule their appointments, or join the walk-in line for their required in-person registration transactions.  


